

11 June 2013

Mr Peter Fitzgerald
Chair
Sydney Airport Community Forum
c/o Department of Infrastructure and Transport (Aviation Environment
Branch)
GPO Box 594
Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Fitzgerald

Re: Sydney Airport Preliminary Draft Master Plan 2033

I sent you an email on 5 June 2013 concerning Sydney Airport's Preliminary Draft Master Plan 2033 (PDMP).

As indicated in that email, I now enclose for your information a copy of the PDMP and the accompanying Environment Strategy.

Also enclosed are:

- Summary of the PDMP
- Set of 11 Fact Sheets covering a range of key issues
- Frequently Asked Questions

Further information can be found on Sydney Airport's website at http://www.sydneyairport.com.au/corporate/master-plan.aspx.

I encourage you to review the PDMP and welcome any comments you wish to make. Details of how to make a submission are on our website.

If you would like any further information, please call Sydney Airport's Manager Government and Community Relations, Mr Ted Plummer, on (02) 9667 6182 or email at masterplan@syd.com.au.

Yours sincerely

Kerrie Mather

Chief Executive Officer

Sydney Airport Corporation Limited ABN 62 082 578 809

Locked Bag 5000 Sydney International Airport NSW 2020

Central Terrace Building 10 Arrivals Court Sydney International Airport NSW 2020 Australia

T 61 2 9667 9111 www.sydneyairport.com.au